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GENERAL PUBLIC NOTICE OF CHANGE OF TENDER CLOSING AND OPENING 

DATE ,ADVERTISED ON 

                                          14TH SEPTEMBER, 2024 

 

ZOMBA CENTRAL HOSPITAL IS INFORMING THE GENERAL PUBLIC THAT DUE TO PUBLIC HOLIDAY ON 15TH 

OCTOBER, 2024, THE CLOSING AND OPENING OF TENDER WHICH WAS ON 15TH OCTOBER, 2024 AT 10:00 AM 

HAS BEEN SHIFTED TO 16TH OCTOBER, 2024 AT 10:00 AM., ANY INCONIENCE THIS MAY CAUSE IS REGRETED.  

 

IPDC CHAIRPERSON 

ZOMBA CENTRAL HOSPITAL 

 

 

 


